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Dr. Allen

, refer to them specifically in your article. Of course it is natural
that in covering all the arguments for the affirmative that you would

touch upon most of the points.

Now since I have aired some of Major Griffith's outline,
I must ask that you submit by return mail some of the points that
you plan to cover. These I can pass along in condensed form to
Major Griffith so that he will have an opportunity to cover any points
that he may have overlooked. This will mske for a better balanced
debate, as I am sure you will appreciate.

Can you, too, provide us with a recent photograph of your-
self and a few biographical notes for use in our "Chats on Contributors"
column? We will return the picture when it has served our purpose.

* We are inclosing for you tearsheets from the November, 1936
issue of THE ROTARIAN which contain a debate, "College Athletics Over-
emphasized?" between Warren Piper and Elmer Layden,
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